Town of Waterloo Comprehensive Plan
Steering Committee Meeting #9
May 12, 2015

1. All Committee members were present with the exception of Joanna Bruch,
and Colby O’Brien.

2. An amendment was made to the minutes of April 16" to read: Paragraph
10 “Bob Rodger agreed to discuss the options with Jim Cleere and Supervisor
Westfall. A motion was made by John Butlak, seconded by Bob Rodger to approve
the minutes of the April 16" meeting as amended. Passed unanimously.

3. The committee reviewed and discussed the completed survey responses.
Goals for the first Charrette were discussed and the committee agreed that the
main objective was to inform and get feedback from the participants on the
demographics, current strengths and weaknesses of the community, what they
value most, and what they want to preserve. The first charrette’s focus is the
community as it exists today.

4. The next meeting will be June 4™ at Town Hall at 6:00 PM.

5. On a motion made by Bob Rodger and seconded by Carl Altemari, the
meeting was adjourned.



